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Dates 

YEAR 6 FETE 

Thank you to the wonderful community for supporting the Year 6 
Fete. Once again we had a very successful day and the students 
demonstrated an amazing effort to organise, plan and deliver 
some great activities and stall ideas. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
HOUSE CAPTAINS AND VICE CAPTAINS 2019 
Tomorrow, the process for electing the 2019 House Captains and Vice 
Captains will begin. The students who have nominated themselves for 
these roles will deliver short speeches at the House Meetings and vot-
ing will then take place.  Mrs Meikle will publish the names of our 
house leaders for 2019 in an upcoming newsletter and their badges will 
be presented at next Monday’s assembly.  
2018 CHRISTMAS GIFT APPEAL AND CHARITY DRIVE 
Thank you for Tuesday’s charity drive organised by the P&C and Mrs 
Heaton. The perishable goods have been donated to various charities 
on the Northern Beaches. Our annual support for Stewart House, Bear 
Cottage and Dalwood Spilstead has begun with donations of gifts gath-
ering in the administration foyer.  
ASSEMBLIES 
Well done to those students who have already received their Gold 
awards. Although we have one more assembly for the year, students 
who receive their Gold award following this may see me for their 
badge. Congratulations to the recipients of the PSSA trophies for Term 
4. The House BBQ winners remains close with the final decision being 
made at the end of  week 9.  
SCRIPTURE 
Scripture for 2018 has concluded with a combined Christmas service 
for K – 2 and for 3 - 6. We thanked the Scripture teachers for their dedi-
cation and delivery of the religious education lessons by welcoming 
them to a morning tea and we look forward to them returning in 2019. 

Term 4 2018 

Friday 30 November 
 
Monday 3 December 

Sports House Elections 
 
Last assembly 2.25pm 
House Badge Presenta-
tion  

Tuesday 4 December 
 

High School Orientation 

Thursday 13 December 
 
 
 
Friday 14 December 

Surf Life Saving  
Excursion - Stage 3 
Kindergarten Graduation 
 
Reports Home 

Monday 17 December K - Year 4 Excursions 
Year 6 Luncheon 
School Christmas Carol 
Night  6pm 

Tuesday 18 December Luna Park - Stage 3 

Wednesday 19 Decem-
ber 

Year 6 Tunnel 
Last Day of Term 4 
Year 6 Dinner 

Term 1 2019 

END OF YEAR PRESENTATION DAYS 
 

K-2:  Thursday 6 December 2018 at 9:30am 
Stage 2: Monday 10 December 2018 at 9:30am 
Stage 3: Tuesday 11 December 2018 at 6:30pm 

Tuesday 29 January Staff Development Day 

Wednesday 30 January 

 

 

Thursday 31 January 

Return to School for  
Years 1 to 6 
 

Kindergarten - Best 
Start 
 

Swimming Carnival 
Kindergarten—Best 
Start 
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GINGERBREAD MAKING 
 

The P&C held a Gingerbread building extravaganza on Tuesday. It was a very rewarding, hands-on way to connect families  
together as well as an excuse to fulfil a sweet tooth. Thank you to the organisers of our community event.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
KINDERGARTEN SINGING FOR THE COMMUNITY 
 

All of the KD students brought smiles to the faces of our younger friends from Morgan Rd Preschool and at the Wesley Gardens 
Retirement Village with their beautiful singing. It was an exciting experience for them. Thank you Mrs de Wilde for organising  
these events. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
SCHOOL SPECTACULAR 
 

Elita C and Mali A, as part of the Arts Alive Choir enjoyed representing Belrose Public School with 2698 other public school   
students in the massed choir of the School Spectacular at Homebush. The students were involved in four days of lengthy      
rehearsals prior to the four concerts. I wonder if you can spot them in the photo? 



KD 
Jack C 

1DT 
Jessica M 

1S 
Claudia S 

2/3J 
Lily C 

3W 
James S 

2IW 
Jade A 

4M 
Nyzarel O 

4/5S 
Tm  F 

5K 
Matt D 

6D 
Max P 

 
 

6M 
Jett S 

KD 
Isaac A 
Frazer H 

1S 
Zachary M 
George W 

2IW 
Layla L 
Alex S 

2/3J 
Ella D 
Angus R 

3W 
Lachlan A 
Taisei Y 

1DT 
Ed F 
Sonia A 

4M 
Molly W 
Layla G 

5K 
Madison S 
Lachlan A 

6M 
Alex C 
Annika E 

6D 
Isla H 
Max P 

 4/5S 
Oliver D 
James N 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GOLD AND SILVER  

RECIPIENTS 

Students of the Week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Belinda Zorian 
Principal 
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WISEBERRY 2018 CHRISTMAS GIFT APPEAL 

 

This year Belrose School will be supporting Wiseberry Real Estate in their  

Christmas Gift Appeal. We ask that you help by donating a new gift or book and 

making someone’s Christmas extra special.  

Support Stewart House, Bear Cottage and Dalwood Spilstead by donating a 

gift. 

Gifts may be brought to school by Years K-6 from 29 November until               

11 December and placed under the Christmas Tree in the School Office. 

If possible could K-2 please bring any gifts before Thursday 6 December in time 

for the K-2 End of  Year Presentation Day. 

It has been requested that gifts be unwrapped and placed  in a gift bag as all 

gifts need to be checked for suitability. Please also avoid toys that need too many batteries. Only new items are     

suitable. No food items please.  

Thank you to all those families who support this appeal. Your generosity will be greatly appreciated. 

 

 

SANTA NEEDS HELP  

 

Could you please help Santa’s Sleigh and the Lions Club of Frenchs Forest to run 

the Sleigh in our local area?  

Santa has been running his sleigh for over 40 years in the local area, but does not 

have enough helpers (runners) to keep it going this year. Belrose kids and at least 

one parent could see Santa, sit in his sleigh and spend just 2 hours on one night 

helping Santa. Lollies are handed out to the community for FREE! If we have some helpers, Santa’s Sleigh will run 

from the 1st December to the 22nd December between 6.00pm and 8.00pm each night. Help for just one night will 

make a difference. 

PLEASE help Santa and the Lions Club of Frenchs Forest!  

Contact Lianne Stephens for further details at school. 
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Stage 2– Review of the year in Photos 
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Stage 2—Review of year in Photos 
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Stage 2 Presentation Day Schedule 
 

 

 

10 December 2018 

9.30am Start 

 

  Performances by: 

   *Training Band 

   *Concert Band 

   *Junior Dance Group 

   *Years 2-6 Choir 

   *Stage 2 Item 
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P & C News 
 

 

 
CANTEEN NEWS 
 
Friday 30 November   Monday  3  December  Wednesday 5 December 
Tanya Taylor                    Martin Day (11.00-2.00)  Melissa Hunziker 
Vicky Fairclough    Jenny Frangoples   Jenny Frangoples 
Jenny Frangoples 
 
P&C 
Well what a fantastic Gingerbread Night we had last night. With 105 people attending it actually was very calm. the decorating 
was phenomenal. i would like to thank all the wonderful people that helped with set up, instruction giving, manning the canteen 
during supper and then the very swift and effective pack up at the end, very much appreciated.  

Jo Stracey 
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Sport News 

P & C Cont’ 
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UNIFORM SHOP 

This is just a reminder that the last day the Uniform Shop will be open this year is Monday 3 December from 8.45am-9.15am. I 

am happy to fulfil any orders after this date if required. We will be open on the pupil free day Monday 29 January, 2019 for all of 

your uniform needs before the start of term one. The time is yet to be confirmed. 

Nicky McInnes 

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 

Orders for the last issue of book club for this year close tomorrow, Friday 30th Nov. Items can be discretly collected from the 

office by marking the order as a gift when purchasing online or by letting the admin staff know. Ordering and paying online is 

easy via LOOP (Linked Online Ordering & Payment), just go to www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP.  Cheque payment are also 

accepted, please hand these to the office staff. All orders placed earn the school free books and resources.     

Pamela Macri 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

The 2019 swimming carnival notes have been sent home as the Swimming Carnival will be held on the second day back next 

term (Thursday 31st January) . Year 1 students, who will be in Year 2 in 2019 and turning 8, will be invited to participate. Please 

note they must be able to swim 50m competently. All notes and payment must be returned no later than Friday 7 December, 

2018 please. 

 

HOUSE CAPTAINS AND VICE CAPTAINS 2019 

The 2019 House Captains and Vice Captains will be elected on Friday morning. The successful leaders will receive their badges 

at assembly on Monday 3rd December.  

Samantha Meikle 

Sport Coordinator 
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